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  Chest Medicine Ronald B. George,2005 A favorite among residents and
pulmonary fellows, this text provides all the information needed to evaluate
and manage respiratory diseases and critically ill patients and to pass the
American Board of Internal Medicine's subspecialty exam in pulmonary
medicine. The Fifth Edition includes new information on ARDS, sedation of
critically ill patients, rehabilitation for COPD, care of elderly patients,
genetic testing for asthma, CTA and other diagnostic techniques for pulmonary
thromboembolism, new antifungal drugs without renal toxicity, new treatment
guidelines for pneumothorax, and ventilators and noninvasive ventilation for
respiratory failure. This edition also includes more algorithms and
differential diagnosis tables.
  Little Black Book of Pulmonary Medicine Edward Ringel,2009 Tightly
organized into a super-condensed outline bulleted format, this handy, pocket-
sized manual details precise, up-to-date information for diagnosis and
treatment of lung cancer. Throughout the book, tables and figures summarize
important clinical data and current professional society recommendations,
while salient references direct readers to additional information. Current,
quick, and concise, for instant access in the ward or in the clinic!
  100 Cases in Pulmonary Medicine Rajendra Prasad,2021-09-30 Pulmonary
medicine is the branch of medicine that deals with the causes, diagnosis,
prevention and treatment of diseases affecting the lungs. Pulmonary medicine
deals with many diseases and conditions, including: ARDS (acute respiratory
distress syndrome), asthma, COPD (chronic obstructive pulmonary disease),
cystic fibrosis, interstitial lung disease, lung cancer, lung transplants,
occupational lung disease, pulmonary hypertension, pulmonary tuberculosis,
and sarcoidosis of the lungs. Pulmonary medicine is also sometimes called
pulmonology which is the science concerned with the anatomy, physiology, and
pathology of the lungs (MedicineNet). This book is a comprehensive guide to
the diagnosis and management of respiratory diseases and disorders. The text
presents 100 cases, guiding clinicians and trainees step by step through
history taking, signs and symptoms, and clinical examination, to
investigations, diagnosis and treatment. Each topic is explained clearly and
in accordance with the latest advances and information in the field. More
than 400 radiological images further enhance the text to assist
understanding. Key points Comprehensive guide to diagnosis and management of
respiratory diseases and disorders 100 clinical cases Presented in step by
step approach with latest advances in the field Includes more than 400
radiological images
  Manual of Clinical Problems in Pulmonary Medicine Timothy A. Morris,Andrew
L. Ries,Richard A. Bordow,2014-04-16 Stay current with the latest information
on the diagnosis and management of pulmonary disorders with Manual of
Clinical Problems in Pulmonary Medicine, 7e. Drawing on the expertise of a
stellar team of renowned experts in the field, this updated pocket reference
provides concise coverage of all aspects of pulmonary disorders, including
pathophysiology, differential diagnoses, and the latest evidence-based
treatments for pulmonary illness. Featuring a spiral binding, compact size,
and concise entries, this reference is ideal for bedside use and is portable
enough to take along as you move between home, clinic, and hospital. “Well
worth reading cover to cover and will serve as an excellent reference
resource in the field of pulmonary medicine.” K. P. Ravikrishnan, FRCP(C),



3

FACP (William Beaumont Hospitals), reviewing previous edition Key features of
Manual of Clinical Problems in Pulmonary Medicine include: Highlights of
pulmonary and critical care medicine processes and resources available to
help you prevent, diagnose, and treat respiratory diseases. Up-to-date
information on presentations that are typical for common and otherwise
important respiratory disorders. Updated traditional, disease-based chapters
so you can refresh your knowledge. NEW sections on Presentation of
Respiratory Disorders and Pulmonary Resources and Procedures help you clearly
identify and treat your patients. Uniform chapters that highlight key
characteristics, including definition, etiology, incidence, diagnostic work
up, management and outcomes. Annotated bibliography presents the best
evidence for you to apply in practice Whether you are a busy practitioner in
pulmonary medicine, a pulmonary specialist, or a resident in pulmonary
medicine, internal medicine, or general surgery, you’ll find this
authoritative reference a “must-have” for your practice.
  Interventions in Pulmonary Medicine Jose Pablo Díaz-Jimenez,Alicia N.
Rodriguez,2017-11-21 This new edition offers comprehensive coverage of all
areas of interventional pulmonology, a minimally invasive endoscopic method
for diagnosing and treating lung disorders. The text is divided into eight
sections on the major areas of interventional pulmonology, including basic
endoscopy, lung cancer staging, and interventional bronschoscopy in asthma
and emphysema. Chapters then explore specific procedures and techniques,
including medical thoracoscopy, flexible and rigid bronchoscopy,
endobronchial ultrasound, and electromagnetical navigation with coverage of
history, indications and contraindications, and up-to-date evidence-based
reviews. In recent years there have been many advances in interventional
pulmonology, the most significant relating to lung cancer early diagnosis and
late-stage treatment. Two new chapters on lung cancer epidemiologic changes
and personalized lung cancer treatment explore new methods for maximizing
patient care for an increasingly prevalent disease. This inclusive volume
concludes with a look towards the future of interventional pulmonology and
experimental techniques currently being tested. Interventions in Pulmonary
Medicine, Second Edition, is a must have for pulmonologists, endoscopists,
pulmonary oncologists, ENT physicians, thoracic surgeons, anesthesiologists,
and intensive care specialists and their teams.
  Oxford American Handbook of Pulmonary Medicine Kevin Brown,Teofilo Lee-
Chiong,2009-12-03 The Oxford American Handbook of Pulmonary Medicine is an
essential quick reference guide to all the major respiratory symptoms and
diseases. Each topic is covered in a consistent format including practical
tips for both inpatient and outpatient care settings. The handbook features a
section on practical procedures plus useful pages on lung and bronchial
anatomy, CT anatomy, lung function, and blood gas nomograms. Edited and
written by pulmonologists from the respected National Jewish Medical Center
in Denver, Colorado, this book will be an invaluable resource for students
and residents, as well as a useful reference for practitioners. The Oxford
American Handbook of Pulmonary Medicine is the indispensable, evidence-based
source on the subject.
  Interventional Pulmonary Medicine, Second Edition John F. Beamis,Praveen
Mathur,Atul C. Mehta,2016-04-19 Written by skilled specialists in the field
of interventional pulmonology, the new Second Edition thoroughly explores the
latest advancements, newest therapies, and diagnostic techniques in
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interventional pulmonary medicine. Using guidelines to ensure maximum quality
and efficiency in patient care, this concise text is a must-have resource for
all pulmonologists and critical care specialists. New features in the Second
Edition include: the latest applications of bronchoscopic therapy for benign
conditions (such as COPD and asthma), including endobronchial valves, airway
bypass, chemical applications, and thermoplasty diagnostic techniques for
airway cancer and peripheral lesions: fluorescence, narrow band, and
navigational bronchoscopy, OCT, confocal and raman microscopy, and peripheral
EBUS silicone, metal, and hybrid airway stents advances in endoscopic staging
of lung cancer new bronchoscopic instrumentation, including the Ultra Thin
Scope and Therapeutic Scope, and biopsy measuring and foreign body devices
  Principles of Pulmonary Medicine E-Book Steven E. Weinberger,Barbara A.
Cockrill,Jess Mandel,2013-05-08 Principles of Pulmonary Medicine helps you
master the foundations of pulmonary medicine without being overwhelmed! This
concise, easy-to-read medical reference book correlates basic science
principles with the radiologic, pathologic, and clinical aspects of
respiratory disease to provide an integrated, accessible approach to the
study of pulmonary medicine. Consult this title on your favorite e-reader,
conduct rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for optimal readability.
Compatible with Kindle®, nook®, and other popular devices. Focus on the
clinical aspects and treatment of specific pulmonary and respiratory
diseases, and understand the anatomy, physiology, and pathophysiology
relevant to major pulmonary disorders. Apply the material to real-life
practice with case-based pulmonology questions covering topics including
pulmonary function tests, physiologic data, and results of arterial blood gas
testing. Learn the latest diagnostic and therapeutic strategies with updated
coverage of diagnostic modalities used in pulmonary disease, as well as
management of asthma, lung cancer, respiratory failure, pulmonary
hypertension, and other pulmonary diseases. Visually grasp difficult concepts
with high-quality images of the lung that complement discussions of specific
diseases. Efficiently review critical information in pulmonary medicine by
skimming margin notes throughout the text. Practice your knowledge with 200
case-based, self-assessment questions and apply pulmonology principles to
real-life practice. Access the complete contents online at Expert Consult,
including NEW unique author audio chapter lectures, video clips, questions,
additional audio recordings of lung sounds, supplemental images, and more.
  Rare and Interesting Cases in Pulmonary Medicine Ali Ataya,Eloise
Harman,2017-02-01 Rare and Interesting Cases in Pulmonary Medicine provides a
look into the uncommon diseases encountered in the field of pulmonary
medicine. Using a case-based approach, the book provides clinical scenarios
that include relevant accompanying radiology and pathology. Also included are
frequently asked questions for each area, as well as a diagnosis and summary,
presenting the reader with the most high yield information on each topic.
Appropriate for medical students, residents, fellows, and physicians
interested in pulmonary medicine, the case-based approach to each topic
allows accessibility to the uncommon diseases of the field while also
highlighting high yield and important points. Provides case-based approaches
to the uncommon diseases of pulmonary medicine, including supporting
radiology and pathology Includes uncommon case studies, providing relevant
references for further reading and research opportunities Presents related
topics with accompanying clinical pearls for direct application in the field
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  Pulmonary Medicine: An Evidence-Based Approach Michael Glass,2021-11-16
Pulmonary medicine also known as pulmonology is the specialty of medicine
that deals with the diseases of respiratory tract. Pulmonary medicine is a
branch of internal medicine and is concerned with a patient that needs life
support and mechanical ventilation. Pulmonary medicine helps in the treatment
of various diseases such as asthma, chronic obstructive pulmonary diseases,
pneumonia, tuberculosis and chest infections. It treats the disease using
various medication methods that includes inhalation using bronchodilators and
steroids or in the oral form by using antibiotics and leukotriene
antagonists. When the respiratory disease is severe, oxygen therapy is often
given. When this is inadequate, the patient is treated with mechanical
ventilation. This book provides comprehensive insights into the field of
pulmonary medicine. It aims to shed light on some of the unexplored aspects
and the recent researches in this field. Those in search of information to
further their knowledge will be greatly assisted by this book.
  Principles of Pulmonary Medicine Steven E. Weinberger,Barbara A.
Cockrill,Jess Mandel,2008-01-01 Principles of Pulmonary Medicine helps you
master the foundations of pulmonary medicine without being overwhelmed! This
concise, easy-to-read medical reference book correlates basic science
principles with the radiologic, pathologic, and clinical aspects of
respiratory disease to provide an integrated, accessible approach to the
study of pulmonary medicine. Focus on the clinical aspects and treatment of
specific pulmonary and respiratory diseases, and understand the anatomy,
physiology, and pathophysiology relevant to major pulmonary disorders. Apply
the material to real-life practice with case-based pulmonology questions
covering topics including pulmonary function tests, physiologic data, and
results of arterial blood gas testing. Learn the latest diagnostic and
therapeutic strategies with updated coverage of diagnostic modalities used in
pulmonary disease, as well as management of asthma, lung cancer, respiratory
failure, pulmonary hypertension, and other pulmonary diseases. Visually grasp
difficult concepts with high-quality images of the lung that complement
discussions of specific diseases. Efficiently review critical information in
pulmonary medicine by skimming margin notes throughout the text. Practice
your knowledge with 200 case-based, self-assessment questions and apply
pulmonology principles to real-life practice. Access the complete contents
online at Expert Consult, including NEW unique author audio chapter lectures,
video clips, questions, additional audio recordings of lung sounds,
supplemental images, and more. Your purchase entitles you to access the web
site until the next edition is published, or until the current edition is no
longer offered for sale by Elsevier, whichever occurs first. If the next
edition is published less than one year after your purchase, you will be
entitled to online access for one year from your date of purchase. Elsevier
reserves the right to offer a suitable replacement product (such as a
downloadable or CD-ROM-based electronic version) should access to the web
site be discontinued.
  The Washington Manual Pulmonary Medicine Subspecialty Consult Adrian
Shifren,Derek E. Byers,Chad A. Witt,2016-06-20 Concise, portable, and user-
friendly, The Washington Manual® Pulmonology Subspecialty Consult, 2nd
Edition, provides quick access to the essential information needed to
evaluate patients on a subspecialty consult service. This edition offers
state-of-the-art content on the diagnosis, investigation, and treatment of
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common acute and chronic lung diseases, including coverage of advancing
technologies and therapeutics. Ideal for fellows, residents, and medical
students rotating on pulmonology subspecialty services, the manual is also
useful as a first-line resource for internists and other primary care
providers.
  Understanding Pulmonary Pathology Richard L. Kradin,2016-10-14
Understanding Pulmonary Pathology: Applying Pathological Findings in
Therapeutic Decision Making provides a much needed reference tool for
pathologists, practicing pulmonologists, and pulmonologist researchers. The
unique approach to pulmonary pathology combines the multi-perspective views
of the author who was trained formally as both a pulmonologist and as a
pathologist. The book addresses what is often lost in translation when
conveying the experience of pulmonary pathology in practicing pulmonary
medicine. This important tool conveys detailed information concerning the
anatomic basis of disease to those oriented towards thinking about diseases
physiologically, providing the opportunity for optimal diagnosis, treatment
of patients, and advancement of research. Bridges the knowledge gap between
the pathologist, practicing pulmonologist, and pulmonologist researcher
Contains a one-of-a-kind index that lists pathological terms and describes
how they relate to disease diagnosis and impact pulmonary function Includes
the current international guidelines with a critical analysis of how
pathology is reflected within them Provides full-color, microscopic pictures
on referenced topics
  Decision Making in Pulmonary Medicine Joel B. Karlinsky,Joseph Lau,Ronald
H. Goldstein,1991 Ultrasound in Liquid and Solid Metals focuses on the effect
of intensive ultrasound on metals, including the analysis of the development
of cavitation and acoustic flows in melts, mechanism of metals' spraying and
crystallization, the formation of dislocation structure in crystals,
diffusion, phase transformation, and plastic deformation. Physical
fundamentals of intensive ultrasound effects are covered, and detailed
discussions are presented on the engineering principles of equipment and
material design for the practical use of ultrasound in the refining of melts,
crystallization of ingots and molds, pulverization, plating, pressure working
of metals, surface strengthening, and other processes.
  Principles of Pulmonary Medicine Steven E. Weinberger,1998 The extensively
updated 3rd Edition correlates basic pathophysiologic principles with
physiologic, radiologic, and clinical management of disease to provide a
user-friendly approach to the study of pulmonary medicine. This edition
presents current information and therapies on cystic fibrosis, lung cancer,
pulmonary hypertension, tuberculosis, and respiratory failure. Contains
updates on interstitial lung disease, new pathophysiology of asthma and more!
  From Thoracic Surgery to Interventional Pulmonology J. Francis Turner,
Jr.,Prasoon Jain,Kazuhiro Yasufuku,Atul C. Mehta,2021-09-13 This book
provides an unbiased and evidence-based guide to the potential role of
interventional pulmonology as an alternative to thoracic surgery.
Interventional pulmonology is a new and quickly growing sub-specialty in
pulmonary medicine and increasingly more pulmonologists are turning to
interventional therapies over the more costly and invasive surgical options.
The text thoroughly presents detailed coverage of and diagnostic methods for
many diseases and conditions that pulmonologists encounter daily, including:
diffuse lung infiltrates, solitary lung nodule, undiagnosed exudative pleural
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effusion, pneumothorax, hemoptysis, and airway foreign body. Experts then
detail treatment options, from both a surgical and interventional
perspective, with guidance on: when each procedure is most appropriate, what
can be performed by a pulmonologist (with guidelines on how those procedures
are done) versus what needs to be referred to a thoracic surgeon or an
intervention pulmonologist, and the benefits and disadvantages involved with
each option. This is an ideal guide for pulmonologists, trainees, and
students to better understand the full scope of possible treatment options
for their patients and to make the best informed decision about patient care.
  Legal Aspects of Medicine James R. Vevaina,Roger C. Bone,Edwin
Kassoff,2012-12-06 The simple reason for creating this book was my impression
that the law is having an increasing impact on the practice of medicine.
There is hardly a physician I know who has not been deeply troubled by legal
problems professionally, economically, and most important of all,
psychologically. The past decade has seen medical practice premiums steadily
rising. Multimillion dollar verdicts have not been unusual. Having
disregarded these vital issues for many years, physicians have suddenly
become very aware of litigation-related problems. Having been interested for
a long time in the logic ofthe law and the romance of legal research, I
thought it would be useful to create a book that would result in the blending
of great minds in law and medicine. It has been my long standing observation
and belief that the approach of professors of medicine, and that of learned
members of the bar and bench, when put together, produce unique results.
Putting these views together has been the real challenge in editing this
book.
  Pulmonary Disease Carol Farver,Subha Ghosh,Thomas Gildea,Charles D.
Sturgis,2020-08-06 This book covers neoplastic and non-neoplastic pulmonary
diseases, supplying essential information for the most common pulmonary
diseases as well as many of the rarer ones. Organized around disease entities
and presented in outline form, this book provides easy access to the
essential facts and is illustrated with plentiful figures. The essential
pathology, radiology and bronchoscopic technologies are discussed, as well as
the tools needed to facilitate the most specific diagnoses and thus the most
appropriate therapies. Each chapter also provides a list of suggested
readings to guide further study. Written for a broad audience of clinicians
who encounter these diseases in their everyday practice, this book serves
specialists in pulmonary medicine and internal medicine, as well as general
surgical pathologists who encounter these diseases as pulmonary specimens and
who use this information for definitive evaluation and diagnoses of these
entities, especially in small biopsies and cytopathology specimens. Pulmonary
Disease: Pathology, Radiology, Bronchoscopy brings together the essential
clinical, radiologic and pathologic insights for the major diseases of the
lung, emphasizing the diagnostic criteria needed to ensure accurate diagnoses
from small specimens.
  Computers in Critical Care and Pulmonary Medicine Sreedhar Nair,2013-03-08
The third international symposium on Critical Care and Pulmonary Medicine was
held in Norwalk Hospital, Yale University School of Medicine in June 1981.
This publication contains the majority of papers that were presented at the
three day conference. The book deals with the use of computers in: (1)
monitoring (2) pulmonary laboratory (3) anesthesia (4) database management.
Extraordinary progress in the use of computers in critical care medicine and
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pulmonary function testing is evident in the presen tations. I would like to
thank the members of the Steering Committee and the International Advisory
Committee for their efforts in bring ing together many leaders in the field,
and enriching the symposium with their own contributions. My special thanks
to Mr. Norman Brady, President of the Norwalk Hospital, for his generous
hospitality and his untiring assistance during the three days of the
symposium. I would also like to thank Martin H. Floch, M.D., Chairman of the
Department of Medicine, Norwalk Hospital, for his advice and support. I
sincerely appreciate the cooperation and help from the members of the Section
of Pulmonary Medicine and Medical Computer Science of the Norwalk Hospital.
Finally I would like to thank Ms. Nancy Smith for the excellent work in the
preparation of the manuscripts, and the staff of the Plenum Press for their
help in publishing this volume.
  Essentials of Clinical Pulmonology Pallav L Shah,Felix JF Herth,YC Gary
Lee,Gerard J Criner,2018-09-05 Concise yet comprehensive, this textbook of
clinical pulmonology provides pulmonologists and respiratory disease
physicians with all the key information that they need to know to manage the
patient through the diagnosis and treatment journeys. From the most common
condition to the rarest, each disease is consistently presented and
comprehensively covered giving the reader just the key facts. Building upon
the basic sciences and integrating these with clinical practice, each chapter
has a consistent approach, is highly designed and visually appealing.
Numerous illustrations, colour photographs, scans, bullet points, tables and
algorithms ensure that the key information is available at a glance. The
keynote sections serve as a useful revision aid as do the multiple choice
questions. A truly international and highly experienced editorship with
expert contributors from around the world ensure that the book remains a
trusted source of information. Set at the level between the definitive
reference work and the clinical manual, Essentials of Clinical Pulmonology is
an invaluable cornerstone for all pulmonologists whether trainees or
experienced clinicians.
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